## Certified Public Accountants Financial • Tax • Management Services

December 13, 2016

Executive Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission P O Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: General Rate Increase, G-143 Docket Number TG-161238

Dear Executive Secretary:

We are writing to acknowledge we are voluntarily extending the effective date of the general rate increase in Docket number TG-161238 until February 1, 2017.

If you have questions regarding this transmittal letter, please contact me or Heather Church. Heather may be reached at Bainbridge Disposal, Inc. phone (206) 842-4882 and email heather@bainbridgedisposal.com. My telephone number is (360) 425-8000 and my email address is jdavis@boothdavis.com.

Very truly yours,

GL BOOTH · JG DAVIS & ASSOCIATES, PLLC

AMGNULUCUO

Jacqueline G. Davis